
   Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan 

            Department of Statistics 

 

 The students who have admitted in Sem-I (honours) of our department are advised to join the 

following WhatsApp group on or before 1-10-2021: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/HfopIMSP8NB9AseGRwnOC3 

 

        Madhura Mandal 

        Head, Department of Statistics 

        Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya 

        Burdwan-713103 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/HfopIMSP8NB9AseGRwnOC3

